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Boeing is working to ensure that the 7E7, expected to enter service in 2008, will be more comfortable than any
other commercial jet airplane. Details about the interior will not be available for some time, but the company
showed several interior concepts that demonstrate the innovative concepts it is considering during its
development phase.
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